5. Changing the zoning would open up the potential for other undesirable businesses to acquire
the property in the future if this business does not succeed if approved by this committee.

6. Lastly, we were given what we feel was an unacceptable and abnormally short amount of notice
that this meeting and hearing were going to take place. The letter we received was dated 2
weeks ago and we only received it on Monday of last week. This letter was coincidentally and
conveniently sent a week before the meeting was set to take place and during the week of
graduation and at the start of many family vacations. Not only were we given short notice but
this meeting is conveniently scheduled for the day after a holiday and when many families have
already left for vacations. In fact, | had to.cut a long planned family trip to celebrate my
Mother’s birthday short to make it to this evening’s meeting.

To those who are assigned to make this decision, how would you feel if grown adult men with guns(fake
or not) were running around close to your home? Would you feel safe leaving your wife and children
home alone? As an extremely concerned Crestwood resident, please do not allow this request to move
forward any further and decline the variance and zone change requests.

Adam and Kelly Khail

Home Owner — Crestwood Subdivision



